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$130,000 Settlement for Rear End Collision

Denville, NJ

Christopher L. Musmanno, Esq., personal injury attorney with the law firm of Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost &

Botwinick, PC, Denville, NJ, announces a $13,000 settlement for injuries sustained in a rear end

collision. The plaintiff was traveling on Route 10 East in Roxbury when he was stopped at a red light

and was thereafter struck in the rear. As a result of the accident in which he struck his knee on the

dashboard, the plaintiff required arthroscopic surgery on his knee for a bone chip. He also required

microdiskectomy where a part of his disc in his lower back was removed, leaving the remainder of the

disc. He was approximately 25 years of age at the time of the accident. The case was settled for

$130,000.00 with Plymouth Rock Insurance Company prior to trial.
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